
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                      

 

 

Speech & Language Therapy 

‘Top Tips’ Meeting 

22nd June, 10-12 at The Rufus Centre, Steppingley Road, Flitwick MK45 1AH 

Please come and join us. To book a free place please call 07984 545044 or email admin@snappcf.org.uk 

 

SNAP is the Parent Carer 

Forum for Central 

Bedfordshire.  

Our role is to work at a 

strategic level with the Local 

Authority, Health and other 

partners to coproduce 

services for families who 

have children or young 

people (0-25) with Special 

Educational needs and/or 

disabilities (SEND). 

Come and meet a Speech and Language Therapist who will be attending to give 

top tips to parent carers, this is also an opportunity to find out more about how 

SEPT run this service.  

Topics covered will be: 

 Working with parents and education staff. 

 What is communication?  

 Useful strategies to encourage communication in your child.  

 Information about the recent changes in funding for communication devices.  
 

Website: www.snappcf.org.uk 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/snappcf.org.uk/ 
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